
Important Events 

 

Wednesday 12th February – Village Hall 7.30 (bar opens 6.30) 

Residents Meeting –Meet your neighbours, talk to the Parish Council and Traffic Committee, ask questions and 
share your views about the placemaking and traffic calming proposals for the village. 

Details about the scheme will be given at placemaking engagement sessions on   

Monday 3rd February 3.00pm – 8.00pm & Wednesday 5th February 11.00am-3.00pm  

where you can view the plans and ask questions (feedback at this stage is not obligatory but will be encouraged 
online after these events). Formal plans will be published after this event on www.comptonvillage.commonplace.is 

 

Background Information 

Surveys show that residents consider the village a beautiful, scenic place to live, with a wonderful community. A 
major negative is the traffic and its impact on our lives, i.e. accidents, noise, access difficulties, pollution, vibrations, 

and property damage.  

In 2024, £400k was set aside by Surrey County Council (SCC) for improvements; a well-fought campaign for average 
speed cameras (which continues) has been dismissed by SCC in favour of the scheme below. See 

www.cameras4compton.com for further information, including video footage.  

This unofficial mock-up shows approximately what to expect if all the components are included. 

 

What do you think should happen now?  Will the scheme be beneficial? 

After these events, the window for online feedback will be open for 1 month ONLY 

We look forward to seeing you at the village meeting on xxx and please do attend one of the sessions on 3rd or 5th 
February to see the actual plans for yourself.  


